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December has been a very busy month here at MMMCS. We are very grateful for

our community for donating to the “Be An Angel” campaig ($1500.00), the “PJ”

Drive (101 sets of PJs) and the “Gifts for Seniors”. We will be packaging up the

seniors’ gift bags on Monday so if you have any donations to send, please do so by

recess. Students will head out on Wednesday afternoon to sing Christmas carols

at a number of senior facilities and will drop off the packages at the same time.

The centers are very excited that the students are coming. Please make sure to

send in permission slips if your child is heading out carolling.

Last week we had a fantastic “Cultural Fair”. Thank you to all of the families who

participated and completed a board for the fair. Everyone was excited to learn

about the many different cultures in our school. The “Mingle Jingle” that followed

was well attendend and was a lot of fun, with everyone learning about Christmas

traditions around the world. It was wonderful to touch base with all of the

families. Santa was a surprise guest who was so jolly and happy. I hope everyone

who attended was able to stop and say hi to Santa.

One of my favourite spirit days is Elf Day. We really enjoyed all the cute elves

who donned the classrooms and participated in this day. As always, pictures will be

posted on our Facebook page from Elf Day, the Cultural Fair and the Mingle Jingle.



The weather looks like it will remain very cold over the next week. Please remind

your children to dress appropriately with mitts, hats, coats and boots. As the

temperature rises throughout the day, students may head outside. We remain

inside if the temperature is -15 or colder with or without windchill.

Thank you for being part of our school community.
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